

The Voice of the Village

Hilbert, WI

May 2023

From the Village Board – Highlights from the Regular Board Meeting:

The Village Board approved the following:

- The bid from Charlie Fochs to remove and replace sidewalk at 633 W. Cedar St. in the amount of \$3,498.30.
- Resolution 2023-06 Declaring Intent to Levy Special Assessments for the installation of curb & gutter on the East side of Lynwood Dr. and the South side of Grace Ct. affecting two residential properties.
- Operator's license for the following: Jim Schmidt, Sarah Ebert and Jamie Reichwald.
- The application for Alcohol Beverage Retail License & Transfer of ownership from JJMRS Entertainment, LLC to Fischer Amusements, LLC.
- Ordinance 2023-02 Walking Trails; regarding no atv/golfcarts being used on any walking trails within the Village.
- To allow RVs to dump waste at the Waste Water Treatment Facility for a cost of \$10 each time.
- To purchase a used skid steer not to exceed the cost of \$28,000.
- For the 3 Fire Chiefs to attend the Fire Chief's convention.
- To remove the current irrigation system at the park's pavilion at the Hilbert Civic Park.
- To paint the cheese stand at the Hilbert Civic Park.
- To close N. 4th Street between Cedar Street and the corner by the salt shed on June 3, 2023 between 2:30 p.m. and midnight per a resident's request due to a wedding being held.
- Resolution 2023-05 Authorization Resolution giving the Administrator Clerk Treasurer position authority to do reports through the DNR.
- The request from Local Lounge to hold a farmer's market the first Saturday of the months of June, July, August and September.

75th Annual Hilbert Cheese Derby

Thursday, June 8, 2023
4 p.m. to 11 p.m. @ Hilbert Civic Park
Free Cheese Drawings! Kids Fun! Live Entertainment!
Brats, Burgers, Refreshments and Grilled Cheese Sandwiches!
Hosted by St. Mary Catholic Church/School, Hilbert Volunteer Fire Department and Brillion FFA
Alumni & Supporters. Come join us!

Brush Pick-Up

If you have brush that needs to be chipped, you can either haul it to the compost site and place it on the brush pile or we can chip on-site for larger quantities. We chip once a week on Wednesdays (depending on weather and scheduling). We will chip brush up to 4"in diameter. You must contact the Clerk's Office at 920.853.3241 to request chipping at your property. If you do not call, it will not be picked up.

Next Regular Board Meeting: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 at 7 p.m.
Village of Hilbert Website: hilbertwi.gov
Village Clerk's Office E-mail: adminclerktreasurer@hilbertwi.gov
Village Clerk's Office Phone: 920.853.3241